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We are carrying on with our topic ‘Come dine with me’ this half term and this week 
we have focused on “Handa’s Surprise”  Reception classes have enjoyed learning 
all about the different kinds of fruit there are in the world;  stone fruits, citrus fruits, 
berries, melons, tropical fruits and the children loved trying and exploring these  
exotic fruits. The children used some great wow words to describe what the fruits 
look, smell and feel like. Reception class thought of some fantastic describing 
words to describe a pineapple—‘It’s yellow.’ ‘It’s spiky.’ ‘The skin is yellow and 
green.’ ‘It can taste a bit sour.’ ‘It’s scrumptious.’ ‘The leaves are long and pointy.’ 

In maths we have been creating number bonds to10. We loved listening to the song Farmer Pete on you tube to 
demonstrate number bonds. The children are very good at demonstrating this and have had a heavy focus on 
number formation.  “5+5=10” “1+9=10” “9+1=10” “3+7=10”  “6+4=10”  Fantastic maths Reception Class.  

Have a wonderful weekend.  

The Reception Team— Miss Gooch, Miss Maddams, Mrs Matthews and Miss Barker . 

 

Home learning task. 

This week we have learnt about Fair Trade and what it means. Can you try and find some 
packaging at home and see if you can find this logo on different foods.  

Just a few reminders… 

· Red Nose day next Friday. For a small donation your child can wear non-uniform,   

· We kindly ask that school bags only have one key ring attached as their bags are not fitting within the trays.  

· Please ensure a prompt arrival to school as gates will be closed at 8.50am to start our learning.  

· Next Thursday we will we be having our Teddy Bears Picnic. Please can your child bring in one bear from home to join 


